
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2017 

 

Mr. Jason Sanders, Vice President  

Carrollton – Farmers Branch Baseball Association 

P.O. Box 814025 

Farmers Branch, Texas  75381 

 

Dear Jason Sanders, 

 

 On behalf of the City Council, the citizens of Farmers Branch, and the City Staff, I thank the 

Carrollton – Farmers Branch Baseball Association for the generous donation of the scoreboard for Jaycee 

Park to the Farmers Branch Parks and Recreation Department.  Your donation will benefit the youth 

playing baseball, the parents and all others that come out to watch baseball games at Jaycee Park.  In 

addition, thank you and all the volunteers that keep our youth engaged and playing baseball in Farmers 

Branch.  

 

        Sincerely, 

 

 

        Bob Phelps 

        Mayor 

 

 


